
To 
The Principal 
Yara International School-Riyadh 
 
Respected Madam, 
I am Haran, Father of Kheya Hasini (ID#177953), who is completing course in LKG-D in 2018-19. 
 
Yet another year of Kheya's .academic travel with Yara International School.  We continuously witness 
her growing in her personal qualities with enhanced knowledge with the academics. 
  
This is all possible, only through the very existence of teaching policies and objectives with Yara and the 
obvious interest of Yara International School, showered on the shaping of students within the School 
and external too. 
 
We wish to convey our sincere appreciation and respects to you as Principal and the entire team of 
teachers and staff, performing under your great guidance. 
 
We also wish to specifically appreciate and thank Mrs.Fahima Teacher, with whose guidance and 
innovating teaching, Kheya has been thoroughly enjoying her presence in the school and perform to 
the mark. 
 
Kindly accept our appreciation and warm Regards. 
 
  
Thanks & Regards 
 
Eng.Haran Markandan Pranatharthi 
Riyadh 
 


